
The St. Johns County School District permits the use of a 

service animal by an individual with a disability and will 

not engage in any act or practice that has the purpose or 

effect of discriminating against an individual with a 

disability in the use of a service animal in accordance 

with Title II (28 C.F.R. §§ 35.104, 35.136). 

 

The District’s Use of Service Animals by Individuals with 

Disabilities document may be found at: 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ese/wp-

content/uploads/sites/26/2016/04/Service-Animal-

policy_SJCSD_6-27-19.pdf 
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